
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

Hadi 

Ben 

Francesca 

James D 

Megan 

Keean 

 

Christian Values Award 
Amelia 

Ewan 

Ione 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 203 10 
Lotherton 177 10 
Parlington 152 11 
Hazlewood 182 9 

 

 

 

Did you know? 

 

Collective Worship 

Each half term, our focus for 

Collective Worship is one of the 

Christian Values. Children get 

chance to explore what that value 

can mean for us and how we can use 

it to strengthen us in our day to day 

lives. This half term, our value is 

Courage. The children have also 

been exploring the meaning of the 

Lord’s Prayer in class worship time 

and have written very moving 

responses about things that are 

important in their lives, such as the 

best gift they have ever been given. 

Responses such as friendship and 

my parents’ love reminded us of 

what really is important to our 

children.  

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
 

Please don’t forget to log on to 

the Parent Lite App and check 

that we hold all the correct 

contact details for your child.  If 

you have not received a link 

please let the office know. 

   

Breakfast Club: 

Join us from 7:30 or 8:00 each 

morning.  

 

8th October 2021 
 

Aberford PTA News: 

 
Hopefully you have seen the flyer with details about our upcoming Halloween 
party. Tickets are available to purchase online from today from at 
www.pta-events.co.uk/aberfordpta or via the PTA events mobile app, just 
enter the code ‘aberfordpta’ when prompted. 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
This week, myself and Mrs Warner 

have been looking at work in 

books throughout school and 

checking on how well everyone is 

doing. We were so proud of the 

hard work everyone is putting in 

and how much work is being 

produced. This year, we continue 

to work with the West Yorkshire 

Maths Hub to develop our maths 

curriculum further and Mrs 

Warner attended the launch event 

this week.  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Book Fair 
A big thank you to everyone who 

attended the Scholastic Book Fair 

last week. A total of £402 was 

spent which gives us a fantastic 

£160 commission to spend on 

books for school! 

 
 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/aberfordpta

